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Kelsey Prentice

From: Judy Langstaff RN
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 6:57 PM

To: Kelsey Prentice

Subject: Re: D15-18017 - Dr. Jim Lane

Hi Kelsey,

It may be my technological stupidity but | was unable to see the street naming plan.
The family is however, happy to have Dr. Lillian's name used for a portion of the road.
Thanks for your care in advancing this little project.

Judy Langstaff

>0n May 29, 2018, at 3:11 PM, Kelsey Prentice <kelsey.prentice@richmondhill.ca> wrote:

>

> Hello Judy,

>

> | am the planner writing the street naming report for the development at 107 Hall Street.

>

> | wanted to confirm that we have your permission to use the name "Doctor Lillian", for Dr. Lillian Langstaff (in addition
to "Doctor Jim"). I've attached the street naming plan, The staff report is on the agenda for the June 19th Committee of
the Whole meeting.

>

> Thank you for your assistance. Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

>

> Best Regards,

>

> Kelsey Prentice, BA, MPI

> Planner | - Zoning

> Development Planning | Planning and Regulatory Services Department

> 225 East Beaver Creek Road, 4th Floor

>T 905 771 2470 | F 905 771 2404 | kelsey.prentice@richmondhill.ca | RichmondHill.ca

>

>

> This e-mail message and any attachments are intended only for the named above recipient and may contain
information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under the Municipal Freedom of Information
and Protection of Privacy Act. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete this e-mail
message from your computer. Thank you.

> FAPlease consider the environment before printing

>

> ----Original Message--—-

> From: lsa James

> Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 3:02 PM

> To: Judy Langstaff

> cos— ' = 2 ngst T, I sy Prentice

> Subject: RE: D15-18017 - Dr. Jim Lane

>




> Hello,
> Are you all able to comment on an additional name: "Doctor Lillian" - Doctor Jim's mother - for a small piece of private
read on the same development?

> Sorry for the hurry, but we need to proceed with this tomorrow.
>

> |sa James, B.Arch., MCIP, RPP

> Senior Urban Designer

> Heritage & Urban Design| Planning & Regulatery Services

>

> 225 East Beaver Creek Road, Richmond Hill, Ontario, 148 3P4

> (905) 771-5529 | (905) 771-2404 | isa.james@richmondhill.ca
>
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B Original Message-----

> From: Judy Langstaff | I NEREEEE

> Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 8:36 AM

>To: Isa James

TR o Y e T A |
> Subject: D15-18017 - Dr. Jim Lane

pr

> This will confirm that the children of Dr. James R Langstaff (Dr.Jim ) were pleased to learn of the proposal to name the
main road in the development at 107 Hall St: Dr. Jim Lane or Laneway.

>

> Should you require a hard copy of this approval for your file or more information, please let me know.
>

> Judy Langstaff, wife of | Bruce Langstaff, eldest son of JRL
- N

>

>



